
From Monday 4th January 
access to the church building will be severely limited 

due to extensive roofing work. 
The rear of the church is available for personal 

prayer Monday to Saturday 
10.00 a.m. to 2.00 p.m. 

 
Mass Times are as follows: 

Sunday 10.30 a.m. 
Monday – Friday 12.15 p.m. 

Saturday 9.30 a.m. 
 

Access for weekday Masses is through the South-East door 
(follow the signs) 

 
MEASURES ARE IN PLACE TO REDUCE THE RISK OF COVID19 INFECTION.  WORSHIPPERS AND 

VISITORS SHOULD CONSIDER CAREFULLY 
THEIR OWN HEALTH AND VULNERABILITY, 

AND MAKE THEIR OWN DECISIONS ON WHETHER TO ATTEND. 
PLEASE STAY AT HOME IF YOU ARE UNWELL! 

Mass on Sundays and Wednesdays continues to be streamed on 
facebook.com/chesterfieldcrookedspire 

and uploaded to the Crooked Spire YouTube channel. 

 

Contact the Church on 
www.crookedspire.org   01246 206506 

Keep safe, and keep well. 


